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17th January 2014, 14:00  

 

 

 

Trains circulation to France is interrupted 
 

 

Dear Customer,  

we would like to inform you that the trains circulation to France is interrupted 

between Andora and Cervo San Bartolomeo (Genoa/Ventimiglia line) due to a landslip on 

the railway line.  

 

 
Impact and information 
 

Due to the bad weather in Liguria, a landslip had occurred that caused the derailment of IC 660 train 

Milan-Ventimiglia.  

The Italian railways network technicians are already on the spot to solve the inconvenience but at 

the moment it is difficult to foresee when the line could work again.  Trenitalia has organized buses 

as substitution for passengers. 

 

Delays and slowing down to the railway circulation are taking place also in other areas of Liguria. 

 

For further information you can visit: http://www.fsnews.it 

 

 

     CWT offices are at your disposal for any further need.  

 

Best regards, 

 

Carlson Wagonlit Travel 

Marketing & Communication Dept. 
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